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July 22, 2014 
 
To:  Jail Administrator Wayne Dicky 
 
From:  Lt. Kevin Stuart PREA Coordinator 
 
Ref:  Sexual Abuse Data Review 
 
Mr. Dicky, 
 
On July 22, 2014 I completed my review of the Brazos County Detention Center sexual abuse data.  During the 
review I noticed a slight decrease in reports of sexual abuse or harassment from 2012 to 2013.  There is a 
significant increase in reports in 2014. 
 
This increase in reports seems to be in alignment with our implementation of PREA standards and I would 
attribute it to officers and inmates being more educated about our reporting requirements.   
 
I’m also seeing an increase in the reports for harassment which would indicate that potential problems are being 
reported at early stages.  This shows that our staff has fully embraced our zero tolerance policy and culture.  
Identifying and responding to issues when they first surface only helps our agency identify potential abusers and 
therefore helps us reduce the potential for sexual abuse.  
 
I recommend that we continue our efforts to make PREA compliance a priority.  The benefits year to year will 
continue to increase the more educated our staff and inmates become. 
 
2012 Sexual Abuse Stats Reported Abuse  Substantiated  Unsubstantiated Unfounded 
Inmate on Inmate  2      2    
Officer on Inmate  1         1 
 
2013 Sexual Abuse Stats 
Inmate on Inmate  0 
Officer on Inmate  1   1    
 
2014 Sexual Abuse Stats 
Inmate on Inmate  3         3 
Officer on Inmate  1         1 


